The Secretary,
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Telegrams—“SHIPMINDER, PARL, LONDON,"”’
Telephone—WHITEHALL 5140.
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further communication on this

subjeci¥ghould be addressed to:—

O oatiic Merios. Deyarueth | i &) MERCANTILE MARINE DEPARTMENT,

and the following number guoted :—

(address as opposite)

Boarp or TRADE,

GREAT GEORGE STREET,

V.15495/38. M WESTMINSTER, S.W.1.

drd February, 1936.
8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 20th December (D)
in regard to that part of the report of the Court of Tnquiry
in the case of the s.s."La Crescenta', which raises the
question whether the instructions at present given to the
Surveyors of Lloyd's Register are sufficiently strict and
definite to secure the best possible degree of safety, I am
directed by the Board of Trade to state that they have given

very careful consideration to your Society's request for
3 ¥ y

assistance in deciding what points the Court had in mind when

they made the observations referred to, but they regret that
they are unable to interpret Lord Merrivale's judgment.

The Board would, however, be happy to arrange for a
consultation between their technical Officers and those of
Lloyd's Register, if the Society thinks that such consultation
would be helpful.

T am, Bip,

Your obedienti Servant,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, FPenchurch Street,
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